
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

 
 

 

 
DATE: February 15, 2018 

TOPIC: 2018 Infinite Connections, Inc. Consulting Services Agreement 

PREPARED BY:   Bob Ciserella 

Recommended Action: 

 Action: X 

 Discussion:  

 Information:  

Purpose:  
The Board of Education approves all contracts.  
 
Background:   
Jane Kratochvil of Infinite Connections, Inc. has been providing E-Rate consultation services to the District 
since February 6, 2014. This is the fourth extension to the original agreement. It commences February 1, 
2018 and expires on January 31, 2019. The Fourth Extension to Consulting Services Agreement has been 
reviewed by the District’s legal team and is attached for committee review. 
 
Fiscal Impact:  
The annual fee for Infinite Connections, Inc. agreement is $4,400.  
 
Recommendation:   
The Administration is requesting the Finance Committee to support the recommendation to renew the 
contract agreement with Infinite Connections, Inc. in the amount of $4,400.  
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